
 
 
 

Upcoming Changes to LIMRA’s Compliance Education Platform 

#10 
Welcome to the tenth in a series of monthly communications 
describing exciting changes coming to our Compliance 
Education Platform (CEP). 

Our planned target date is end of June 2019. 
 

If you were unable to attend the webinar on March 28th, a link to the 
recording is available below. Please listen in as we discuss the benefits of 
the new CEP platform and use screen images to demonstrate. You’ll see 
how fast, easy and efficient your access has become. Included in this 
update: 

• Link to the webinar held on March 28th:  LIMRA’s Compliance 
Education Platform Webinar - March 2019  

• Using this link, https://www.limra.com/CEPCOMM/, you will find: 
 copy of the webinar slide presentation, 
 Q&A from webinar, and  
 all 9 Upcoming Changes communications 

 
Noteworthy: 

Authorization for use of the CEP 
A new CEP Customer Portal will replace the current online progress look-
up.  

http://limra.adobeconnect.com/petn8f5iui0q/
http://limra.adobeconnect.com/petn8f5iui0q/
https://www.limra.com/CEPCOMM/


Step 1) Please identify your company’s Main Contact. The Main Contact 
should be able to provide LIMRA with current and future CEP Customer 
Portal Authorized Users.  The Main Contact may also receive information 
from LIMRA about the CEP Customer Portal and should be able to 
distribute it appropriately throughout your company. 
An Authorized User will have the ability to access the CEP Customer Portal 
to search student activity and transcripts, submit enrollments, and retrieve 
files.  Your company can have multiple Authorized Users.   
 

Step 2) Current contacts will not automatically carry-over to the new CEP 
Customer Portal.  Please tell LIMRA who all Authorized Users will be for 
the CEP Customer Portal with this form.  Prior to going “live”, we’ll send an 
email to all these users asking them to complete an online registration 
form.  
 

 
Please send the form in the link above 
to Compliance-RegSvs@limra.com, with 
subject line:  CEP Customer Portal 
Users, by Friday, April 19, 2019. 

 

New IDs File 
In preparation for implementing CEP, LIMRA found that most companies 
don’t retrieve the New IDs file. Therefore, LIMRA will no longer create the 
New IDs file as of April 22, 2019—unless your company has provided 
express instructions to continue doing so.   
 

We hope you are as excited about the capabilities of our new system as we 
are.  If you have any questions regarding this information, please contact 
Vince Peterson at vpeterson@limra.com or 860-709-8233.  
 

You may view previous communications by accessing: 
https://www.limra.com/CEPCOMM/ 

 

http://av.limra.com/ADS/AML/CEPContactSpreadsheet.xlsx
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